
 

 

 

During the 2025-2026 school year, your child will occasionally enter four 

additional spaces outside of the Sonshine Preschool hallway. 

These spaces are located on property.  One space is the Parma Heights Christian 

Academy (PHCA) Family Life Center (gym).  The other space is the outdoor 

pavilion located in the back of the Parma Heights Baptist Church/PHCA campus.  

The Gathering Place (Parlor) is also a space that is used for indoor play when the 

weather does not permit outdoor activities.  The final space is our Worship Center 

which is used for Fall & Spring Picture Days and to prepare for our annual 

Christmas Program and Closing Program. 

Signing this permission slip will grant Sonshine Preschool approval for your child 

to go with the classroom to these additional spaces. 

 

Child Name: _______________________________________ 

 

Parent Signature: ___________________________________ 


